

## **Cardinal Newman Catholic Primary School**

Arch Road, Hersham, Surrey KT12 4QT Telephone: (01932) 222536 Headteacher: Mrs C Burnham

Email: office@cardinalnewmanschool.co.uk



6 March 2019
Dear Parents
Year 5 and 6 Lenten Lunch – Friday 15 March
Friday 15 March is CAFOD Fast day and we will be holding our Lenten Lunch for children in Years 5 and 6. This is a lovely opportunity for staff and children to come together, in solidarity with our parishes, to have a simple meal and consider those in need.
If your child would like to join in please could they bring a cup-of-soup and a mug on the day – we will provide a bread roll. Lunch will begin at 12.20 pm and we will eat together in a classroom.
It would be helpful to know numbers, so please return the slip below. If your child normally has a school lunch, please tick to say that they will not require their school lunch on that day.
We ask for a donation of £2 per child and all money raised will be sent to CAFOD.
Thank you.
Yours faithfully
Mrs Sharp RE Lead
×
Year 5 and 6 Lenten Lunch – Friday 15 March
Child's name
Lenclose £2 as a donation to CAEOD

☐ My child has school lunches and will not require one on that day.

Signed \_\_\_\_\_\_ Date \_\_\_\_\_